
  MEMO 

1 
 

 

(Department) 
To:  Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Peg Checkai-Library Director 

Date: 5/08/2025 

Subject: Ziwisky Bench 

 

Background 

Municipal Judge, Mark Sweet is soliciting donations for a bench in honor of Judge Ron 

Ziwisky. Included in your packet is the letter and picture of the proposed bench. Judge 

Sweet is fundraising for the entire project. Any extra funds would stay with the Library. 

He would like to order the bench pending Board approval. 

Also, Pat Ziwisky (wife) has a history of volunteer service to the library. She served 

several terms on the board, including the position of president. She currently volunteers 

with Friends. 

Budget Goal  
NA 

Financial Impact 

No financial impact to the library budget 

Recommendation  

I recommend that the board approves the proposed bench design. 

 

2025 Operational Goals 

 


